
 

 

 
         
 
 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE ADVISORY 
No. 2020-AA-045 

11 November 2020 

 
 
In connection with Administrative Advisory No. 2020-AA-044 dated 10 November 
2020, please be advised that the following Trunkline Numbers are now operational: 
 

 (02) 85238461  (02) 85238464 
 (02) 85238462  (02) 85238467 
 (02) 85238463  (02) 85238468 

 
We are closely monitoring service reports from the Philippine Long Distance Company 
(PLDT) for the remaining Trunkline Numbers, i.e., (02) 85238465, (02) 85238466, (02) 
85238469 and (02) 85238470. 
 
Should you still experience connection problems, you may reach the Public Assistance 

and Mediation Division (PAMD) at Telephone Number (02) 84041758, or through 

email at publicassistance@insurance.gov.ph. 

 

Again, we apologize for the inconvenience caused.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 
 
 
 

REVELYN R. MOJICA 
       IC Division Manager 
       Administrative Division 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 


